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Subject: Tender for a Study for East Brixton Overground Station Modelling and Forward Strategy 
The London Borough of Lambeth wishes to procure consultancy services for the preparation, development, and presentation of a study for East Brixton Overground Station Modelling and Forward Strategy. Details of the service are outlined in the Feasibility Study Brief attached.  
The following documents must be consulted in relation to this tender.

1. Instructions to Tenderers (for information)

2. Feasibility Study Brief (for information)

3. Form of Tender (for return)
4. Evaluation criteria (for information)

5. Supplier self-certification (for return)

Tenders will be evaluated in accordance with the enclosed evaluation criteria. The assessment of the tenders will be based on a 30% price and 70% quality basis. 

Tenders plus supporting information MUST be submitted by not later than 12 noon on 30th May 2016. After this time tenders will not be accepted.

Tenders must be submitted on the forms supplied herewith and no alteration may be made to the Form of Tender or accompanying documents. If any alteration is made, or if the instructions are not fully complied with the Tender may be rejected.  In accordance with the Instructions for Tendering, all queries or requests for additional information should be made in writing (including by email) to Sarah Finn, sfinn@lambeth.gov.uk by no later than 23rd June 2016.

Yours sincerely,
Sarah Finn
Delivery Lead –Transport
Transport
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1st Floor, Phoenix House
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